Department of Aging and Disability Services (ADS)
Bureau of Education and Services for the Blind (BESB)
Statewide Committee of Blind Vendors

Minutes of the July 21, 2020 meeting
DRAFT
Welcome and Roll Call: A roll call was taken by Mr. Sampson of those in attendance: Mr. David,Pelaggi, Mr. Frank Roberts, Ms. Shelly McDermott, Mr. Angel Torres, and Ms. Brandy Altergott

Alternate: Mr. Amos Fatorma

Members Absent: Mr. Steve Hillyer and Mr. Chad Farr.

Others Present: Mr. Brian Sigman and Mr. Tyrell Sampson  

Dorothy Hamill Skating Rink Concession: Chairman Roberts addressed the site survey for the seasonal food service operation at the Dorothy Hamill Skating Rink in Greenwich, and opened the topic up for discussion.    
Motion was made by Ms. Altergott to waive the location and still retain the vending machine rights.
Seconded By: Ms. McDermott 
Motion passed unanimously. 
Chairman Roberts updated the committee members on his request for the bureau to consider permitting the vending facility managers that utilize Pepsi products at their location to receive the income derived from the case rebates for their locations. Chairman Roberts also brought to the committee members attention possible implications for their vending locations if it is suspected that a patron, employee or the vending facility manager may have come in contact with a person who has tested positive for COVID-19. Mr. Sigman reviewed the protocols the bureau follows but also indicated that property managers at the locations may have additional protocols that will need to be followed.
A motion was made by Ms. Altergott, seconded by Mr. Pelaggi, to adjourn. Motion passed unanimously. The meeting adjourned at 2:41 p.m.
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